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160 Year Celebration We are hosting a street party on Saturday 22nd September 

from 12.30—3pm. Come along and join the 160 year celebrations of our lovely 

school. The buffet lunch will begin at 12.30pm and guests are welcome to have a 

look around the school and view a display of photographs from as early as 1885. St 

Mary’s Church Bosley are holding a Gift Day on the same afternoon with live 

music, a bouncy castle and refreshments. (Church activities run until 5pm). Also, 

can any Bosley School children who are at the event be available to sing in the 

church at 2pm. 

PTA AGM Friday 28th September Please come along and support the work of the PTA. The 

meeting will run from 3.30– 4.30pm and refreshments will be provided. There is a free after 

school club for the children. 

Christmas Raffle Please check the back of your cupboards to see if you have anything you 

would be willing to donate to the Christmas Raffle. Of course we are looking for quality items to 

help boost sales. If you find something then please pass it on to the member of staff on morning  

duty. 

Playground equipment and bikes Parents, please make sure that your children do not use 

the play equipment outside normal school hours of 9am to 3.15pm as they are not supervised by 

a member of staff. It’s good to see children riding their bikes to school. However, in the 

interest of health and safety would parents please make sure that bikes are not ridden in the 

school grounds.  

Please return the permission forms including electronic newsletter forms. Thank you to 

everyone who has already done so. Fluenz forms also need to be returned. 

Open the Book assemblies will run for the next 3 Wednesdays. They run from 9am to 9.30am 

and all parents are welcome to come along. 

Snacks From Monday please send the correct amount of money in a signed 

envelope with a list of what snacks your child is to have on each day of the week. 

This will make the distribution of snacks much easier. 
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Pie & Pea Harvest Supper at 
Gawsworth Scout Hut, 6.30pm 
on Friday 28th September. In aid 
of Bosley St. Mary’s Church. 
Tickets: £10 (£5 age 5-15, under 
5 free) available from Emma 
Carter (Grace’s mum) 
 
We will be having a formal parents 

evening on Wednesday 7th November 

where appointments will need to be 

made. 

If you have a complaint the complaints 

procedure can be found at: 

http://bosleyschool.co.uk/page/policies/6654 

 

Packed lunches are available to order 

if your child would like to order one 

instead of a hot meal. 

After School Clubs 

The clubs are as follows: 

 Monday: Multi-sports 

 Tuesday: The ever popular Creative 

Club 

 Wednesday: Athletics Club 

 Thursday: Computer Club (both 

classes) and Guitar Club (KS2 only) 

 Friday: Lego Club (both classes) and 

Bible Buddies (KS2 only) 

After school clubs will continue to run 

every evening. 

Coffee with the head: Monday 1st Oct 

8.45am Including a tour of the school. 

Bobkins Coffee afternoon on Mon 1st Oct 

2-3.30pm 

 

Upcoming Events 

Fri 28th September  PTA AGM 3.30pm 

Fri 5th October Individual/Family photographs 

Mon 15th October Pilgrim Day 

Fri 26th October School closes for half-term 

Mon 5th November  Staff training day 

Tues 6th November  School re-opens 

Wed 7th November Parents evening 

Volunteer Readers 
We are looking for people from the village or 
wider community who would be willing to come 
in and listen to the children read. If you are 
able to do this then please let the duty member 

of staff know at morning drop off.  

Individual/family photographs will be taken 

at school from 8am on Friday 5th October.  

We are collecting clothes for ‘Starlight’ and 

school on Tuesday 2nd October. Please 

bring in a bag of clothes if you can. 

 

PTA News 

Many thanks to the mem-
bers of our school PTA 
who have worked so hard 
over the years to raise 
money for the children at 

Bosley St Mary’s. 

PTA AGM—Friday 28th September 3.30pm. 

Movie Night—Wednesday 24th October 

4.30—6.30pm 

Christmas Lights switch-on Saturday 24th 

November  

Christmas Fair—Saturday 1st December 

Christmas Disco—Thursday 13th Decem-

ber—6-7.30pm 
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